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A few words to start with

Already, 1975 is beginning to get
to you, isn’t it? For reasons we
have explained in this space be-
fore, it’s impossible to know
when your friendly postman will
deliver this magazine—our guess
is somewhere around mid-jan-
uary. The snow will be banked up
against the door (or formed in
puddles of slush around your
ankles in the street) and we’ll all
be putting up with another Cana-
dian winter.

So, in the spirit of the New
Year, greetings.

A Happy New Year to all of
you, especially to those who are
late with their commissions, or the
new songs that are needed in time
for the recording session next
month.

A Happy New Year to those of
you who sold an English song to a
Quebec performer, or vice versa.

A Happy New Year to those of
you who know that next year’s
cheque from CAPAC will be sub-

stantial, and to those who figure it
might be nothing special but who
may get a nice surprise.

A Happy New Year to the
agents, managers, recording stu-
dios, A&R men, promoters, pub-
licists, and all the others who
really helped the writers and pub-
lishers get the music to the people.

A Happy New Year to those
composers—in various idioms—
who have decided to form their
own record companies; give them
strength and encouragement.

A Happy New Year to the radio
and television people who pro-
grammed Canadian music because
it was good, rather than because it
was Canadian.

A Happy New Year to all the
colleges, universities, high
schools, bars, restaurants, and
concert promoters who hired Ca-
nadian musicians to play Cana-
dian music, for the same reason.

A Happy New Year to those
CAPAC members who let the or-

ganization of which they are a part
know what they were up to, and
sent a copy to The Canadian Com-
poser.

And, finally, smile at the post-
man. Honest, it might not be his
fault. It’s just the system!

A number of people have asked us
who receives The Canadian Com-
poser. Okay—The Canadian
Composer is distributed free of
charge to members of CAPAC,
people involved in business and
promotion activities in all kinds of
Canadian music, and media peo-
ple covering the Canadian music
scene. It is also available, at an
annual mailing and handling
charge of only $2.00 per year, to
others who might be interest-
ed—Ilibraries, schools, and indi-
viduals. And it makes a year-
round present for the people you
accidentally forgot at Christmas.
(Drop us a note, with your
cheque, and we’ll do the rest.)

NAMES of CAPAC members appear in italics.
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